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Meeting Notification 

Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Key Policy Meeting   
 
 

WHO:             Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chairman Steve Crosby, 
Commissioner Gayle Cameron; Commissioner James McHugh; Commissioner Bruce 
Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique Zuniga  

 
WHAT:          The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) is hosting its weekly open meeting to discuss 

the latest gaming news. It is anticipated that the commissioners will discuss the draft regulations 
related to surrounding communities. The Director of Racing will also propose regulation changes 
that will affect horse racing. In addition, commissioners will review a series of written waivers 
received from various entities requesting an extension to submit phase 1 applications. The 
submission deadline for phase 1 applications was January 15, 2013.  

 
For more information on the meeting agenda, please visit www.mass.gov/gaming.  

 
LIVE STREAM: http://www.mass.gov/gaming/meetings/mgc-meeting-policy-questions-january-22-2013.html 
. 

 
In addition, community members are invited to follow along with live meeting updates by 
connecting with us on Twitter, @MassGamingComm.  

 
WHERE:      1000 Washington Street (Division of Insurance) 
  1st Floor, Meeting Room 1- E 
  Boston, MA 
 
WHEN:        TUESDAY, January 22, 2013 
                       1:00pm 


